
July 18, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Steve Beleu 

Oklahoma Department of Libraries 

US Government Information 

200 NE 18th Street 

Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3298 

 

Dear Mr. Beleu: 

 

Per our telephone conversation on July 17, 1997, I have enclosed copies of the Review Board’s FY 

1996 report, and the transcript of the hearing held on April 2, 1997 regarding the status and 

disposition of the Zapruder film. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


